
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much for coming to the parent consultation evenings. It 

was lovely to meet you and to speak about your child. We hope you found 

it useful and we look forward to seeing you again in the near future.  

This week the children have been really busy writing about their own superpowers. We have also 

managed to look at the photos when they were younger and they talked about the different 

changes that happened between then and now. If children do any writing at home, please 

encourage them to use capital letters at the start of a new sentence and finish the sentences 

with full stops. We have also been focusing on writing with finger spaces between words.  

Next week we will be making shakers as musical instruments as part of our continuous provision 

activities. If you have any spare, small, plastic bottles that children can use, please send them 

into school. Thank you 

 

Literacy: 

 

We will be reading and learning about the 

story: The three bears. We will be using 

repeating patterns and having a go at writing 

simple sentences.  

  

Numeracy 

 

Place value, greater than/less than any given 

number and recognising numbers up to 30. (up 

to 100 with more able children) 

 

Homework: 

 

We have already had some beautiful pieces of homework sent into class. Please continue to 

use the homework grid.  

 

Reading 

 

Please try to read with your child daily and 

sign their green reading record book. Thank 

you. 

CLIC Learn-It’s 

 

1+9=10 and 9+1=10 

6+4=10 and 4+6=10 

5 + 5 = 10 
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